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World Book Day - Thursday 7 March 2019 

In celebration of World Book Day on Thursday 7th March, we are encouraging the 

children to dress up as a book character on that day. The costumes can be as simple or 

elaborate as you wish. The theme for this year’s World Book Day is ‘Share a Story’ and 

of course we encourage parents to read with their children every night. 

 

Scholastics Book Fair Tuesday 19th March 

Following on from World Book Day we will be holding a Book Fair on Tuesday 19th March. 

The children will visit the fair during the day with their class and parents and carers 

will be able to visit after school. World Book Day Vouchers from World Book Day will 

be accepted as discount on books purchased.  

 

Parents Evenings 

The children will receive their first school report of the year at our parent’s evenings 

later this term. These meetings will take place on Wednesday 20th & Thursday 21st 

March for parents who require interpreters and in the week beginning April 1st for 

everyone else. Parents will be given their child’s first report of the year and will have 

the opportunity to discuss it during the meeting, so it is important that you attend. You 

will be able to sign up for an appointment the week before the meetings, unless you 

have been booked with an interpreter in which case you will receive a letter giving you a 

date and time. 

 

School Uniform 

A reminder that at Southbury we expect all the children to wear school uniform. This 

includes footwear and children must wear sensible black shoes and it is only permissible 

to wear trainers if they are smart plain black trainers, not coloured or patterned 

footwear. In addition either grey or black school trousers/skirts should be worn, 

jogging bottoms are not part of our uniform except in the Nursery. We will be 

conducting a school uniform check next week and expect to see the children 

appropriately dressed.  

 

School Values 

This half term we are focussing on the value of ‘respect’. Please see the information on 

the reverse of this newsletter and discuss with your child.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mr D Bryant 

Headteacher 


